
Vine Hill Baptist Church 

WOM Meeting  

March 7, 2022 

6:30 p.m. 

 

Those in attendances are Mary Berry, Linda Coffey, Lisa Crenshaw, Brenda Hoback, 

Londa Boggs, Tearny Baker and Sharla Daugherty 

 

Angie opened in menitioned a lot of love ones on our hearts for prayer.  Ed Jackson, Joy 

Masden, Renae, Cundiff Family, Baby Calob’s grandpa passed away, Raylan; Angies 

Cousin, George; Sharla’s father, Sonny; Angies Brother In Law, Berniece’s mother, 

Sean; Pauls brother, and Barbara McIntosh.   

 

Sharla presented minutes from the February 7th meeting.  Minutes was approved with 

one correction.    

 

Treasurer report wasn’t available at this meeting.  From January and February Meeting 

the money in the account is 930.58.  Offering is $10.00.   

 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

Room In The Inn needs teams to service food on the 3rd Wednesday of every month.  

The WOM agreed to serve dinner on March 23rd.  We will serve up to 10 people.  Mary; 

Cake, Linda; Sandwiches, Angie; Soup and Sue; Lunches for the next day.  Please use 

the pantry box food.  It is for all that need it.  

March 6th kicked off Annie Armstrong.  Our goal this year is $3000.00.  Theme is 

“United” Annie needs some eggs.  $150.00 = 1 Egg.   

 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

Easter Egg Hunt is April 16th.  Sunrise Service is April 17th.  Brother Greg is talking to 

Bernheim Forest to see if we can have Sunrise there like we have in the past.  Angie 

and Londa is asking someone to take over the Breakfast at the Easter Egg Hunt.  Linda 

Coffey offered but it will be brought out this Sunday at the Council Meeting.  We need 

candy more than we need eggs.  Londa has crafts and activities for the kids during this 

Easter time.   

 

OCC is needing Hygiene Items and small traveling games. 

 

Mission Celebration/Annual Meeting is Friday 4/8 and Saturday 4/9 at FBC Hodgenville.  

If anyone is interested, please let Angie know.  There is In-Person and Virtual Option.  

$15.00, $20.00 in person and $25.00 at the door.  

 



NBA 2022 Spring Gathering at FBC Shepherdsville on 3/36 from 9am-12pm.  This event 

is Free.  They will be speaking on the book of Galatians.  

 

Please pray for the upcoming Youth Camp Trip on May 31-June 4 at Cedarmore Camp.  

Keep Shyanne, Shy and Bailey in your prayers.  Kathy and Angie are chaperoning and 

will be traveling with Springfield Baptist.   

 

 

Devotion/Lesson 

Angie brought the lesson about The Week of Prayer for North American Missionaries. 

Mission telling the world God’s great love.  Romans 15:56. Pray for the missionaries in 

the 2022 Prayer Guide during the Annie Armstrong Easter Offering.       

 

 

Missionary Birthdays 

Mary Berry brought the Missionary’s birthday. Focus: Judges 6:15-16 

 

 

Next Meeting 

Our next WMU meeting will be on April 5th at 6:30pm.  Lisa Crenshaw-Missionary 

Birthdays, Angie and Mary-Food, Sharla will bring the lesson. 

 

WOM put together 30 homeless bags after the meeting.   

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

In Christ Name 

Sharla Daugherty, Secretary 


